From: Brian & Bonnie

To: Annilene McRobb

Subject: Fwd: Sunday Gun Hunting

Date: January 28, 2024 3:01:51 PM

You don't often get email from

Learn why this is important

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of The Town of Minto. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and/or know the contents to be safe.

Attention: Town of Minto Council

Please accept this email as my support for Sunday Gun Hunting in Minto. I am in favour of a By-law that permits Sunday Gun Hunting.

We have family in Minto and enjoy Hunting their property with them and spending quality time together doing something we all love.

Bonnie Weber

Hanover, ON N4N 3S8